
 
 
 
 
 

 

Maryann Mackey 
Director, Regulatory 
45 Erieview Plaza, Suite 1600 
Cleveland, OH 44114 
(216) 822-0086  Office 
(216) 375-5027  Mobile 
mm4182@att.com 

 
 
 
 
April 1, 2016 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. Barcy McNeal 
Commission Secretary 
The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 
 
Re:    Case No. 07-0053-TP-ZTA 

Case No. 90-5032-TP-TRF 
Case No. 07-0464-TP-COI 

 
Dear Mrs. McNeal: 
 
On October 10, 2013, AT&T Ohio filed a tariff application seeking to add certain exception language to the Access 
Services section of P.U.C.O. Tariff No. 20 related to the availability of term agreements for certain intrastate special 
access services.  At this time, AT&T Ohio respectfully requests this filing be withdrawn. 
 
Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me at (216) 822-0086. 
 
 Very truly yours,  
       

                    /s/ Maryann Mackey 
 
 Director, Regulatory 
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